
From:  Craig J. Wilson 
To: Carmencita Sannebeck;  Yates, Randal 
Date:  1/30/2006 7:48:55 AM 
Subject:  Fwd: Re: Draft section 303(d) list 
 
For the record and distribution to the Board. CJW 
 
>>> Joe Karkoski Friday, January 27, 2006 >>> 
Hi Craig and Nancy, 
 
Thanks much for sending the list along. We have already sent our comments in 
(hopefully you have received them Craig). I think we have some approved TMDLs 
that don't show up on your list of "Being Addressed by US EPA Approved TMDLs". 
 
I assume that if you have concluded that standards are attained, you don't 
include the waters on the "Being Addressed" list. However, the following 
waters have not been proposed for delisting, have approved TMDLs, and are not 
on the "Being Addressed" list: 
 
Arcade Creek - chlorpyrifos, diazinon - approved 2004 
Chicken Ranch Slough - diazinon, chlorpyrifos - approved 2004 
Elder Creek - chlorpyrifos, diazinon - approved 2004 
Elk Grove Creek - diazinon - approved 2004 
Morrison Creek - chlorpyrifos - approved 2004 
Strong Ranch Slough - diazinon, chlorpyrifos - approved 2004 
San Joaquin River (Tuolumne River to Stanislaus River) & (Stanislaus River to 
South Delta Boundary) - selenium - approved 2002 
 
Of course, our comments are recommending that you not delist the Sacramento 
River, Feather River, and Morrison Creek for diazinon. All of those waters 
have completed TMDLs, which would be reflected in the "Being Addressed" list 
should you agree with our recommendations.  
 
Is an e-mail sufficient to make the corrections I noted above or should we 
send a memo? 
 
Joe 
 
 
 
>>> Craig J. Wilson 01/27/2006 1:38 PM >>> 
Hi everybody, 
 
Some time ago, I committed to send you the draft 2006 section 303(d) list as 
modified by the recommendations we released on September 30, 2005. Attached is 
a zipped file with the complete draft lists for each region. PLEASE NOTE: 
These proposals represent the Sept 30 starting point; the recommendations will 
evolve from the draft depending on the comments we receive (the comment period 
ends hopefully on January 31). The lists have been reviewed by the staff in my 
unit and have not yet been made available publically. 
 
Please give me a call or email if you would like to discuss. 
 
 



CJWilson 
(916) 341-5560 
email: cjwilson@waterboards.ca.gov  
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov  
 
 


